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FADE IN:

EXT. SOLAR SYSTEM - DAY




DRIFTING TOWARD EARTH

The motion is the same as a feather, tilting from side to 
side as it moves closer. 

The corner of a one dollar bill flips up into view. 

The dollar bill descends through clouds.




EXT. COUNTRYSIDE - DAY




Sun shines on a field of stumps from last years corn crop.

The dollar bill drops from the sky, and lands in the dirt 
road next to the field.




THE DOLLAR BILL

Face down, and still.

The eye above the pyramid blinks.

BACK TO SCENE

The wind lifts the dollar bill. It sails down the road, past 
a sign which reads: “LUXURY CONDOS COMING SOON.” 




EXT. LANDFILL - DAY




Seagulls circle above a mountain of trash. 

The dollar bill topples end over end as it passes by.




EXT. CITY STREET - DAY




The dollar bill slides along the concrete, past litter. The 
rotting remains of road kill.

A HORN blows.

The dollar bill slides past many stopped wheels in an 
apparent traffic jam.

Black smoke is released from a buss’s exhaust pipe, and 
strikes the dollar as it passes.






2.

THE DOLLAR BILL

The eye above the pyramid squints closed.  

EXT. CITY STREET - DAY




Tall buildings reach up, and almost touch the smog-filled 
sky.

The dollar bill slides down the sidewalk, past more litter, 
and squashed cigarette butts. 

A poor GIRL (9) in tattered clothes, with snarly hair, digs 
through a garbage can. She pulls out a half-eaten hamburger 
in a fast food wrapper. A huge smile spreads across her face. 
She unwraps it.

THE DOLLAR BILL

A tear leaves the eye of the pyramid.




BACK TO SCENE

The wind lifts the dollar in front of a newspaper box.




The headline reads: “President vacations as unemployment 
skyrockets to a record high”.

The dollar bill drops to the sidewalk, scoots along.  




EXT. ALLEYWAY - DAY




The dollar bill slides on the ground between puddles, and 
past litter. 

It passes by a sleeping man inside of a cardboard box.




Another man’s foot sticks out from behind a dumpster. The 
dollar bill slides to his foot, and stops there.

BEHIND THE DUMPSTER




A MAN (40) sits on the ground. A belt is wrapped around his 
arm. A hypodermic needle is in his hand. He clenches a belt 
between his teeth, and tugs.  

SPLASH! SPLASH! SPLASH! O. S.

He peeks around the dumpster.



3.

EXT. ALLEYWAY - DAY




A MAN (20s) slows from a run. In his hand, a purse. He opens 
the purse, and riffles through it.

BEHIND THE DUMPSTER




A dollar bill at his foot. 




The junkie’s eyes light up with happiness as he reaches for 
the dough.




A BANG of gunfire. 




He falls back in a heap. A bullet hole in his forehead.




The twenty year old man stands in front him with a hand gun 
pointed at him. He reaches down, and rips the dollar bill 
from the dead man’s hand. He crumples up the dollar bill and 
puts it into his pocket.

BLACKNESS




BACK TO SCENE

The robber turns, and runs away.




Thick, black, storm clouds roll across the sky, and block out 
any sign of daylight. Flashes of blinding lightning strike 
through the clouds again and again.




EXT. SOLAR SYSTEM - DAY




The blue and white planet EARTH...

suspended by a string.




A hand with scissors move toward the string. The scissors 
open, then cut through the string. 




Planet Earth drops into a garbage can.

FADE OUT.




THE END.
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